
Minister Dacic congratulates Serbia's national junior football team on their Under-20 World Cup victory
Saturday, 20 June 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
congratulated Serbia national junior football team on winning the Under-20 World Cup that took
place in New Zealand.
  
"Congratulations onwinning the Under-20 World Cupby beatingthe fivetimes
world champion.The way you played and acted, you represented Serbia best at the New
Zealand U-20 Championship, restored faith in football and showed how one should play for the
national side.Serbia takes pride in you", says the Serbian Foreign Minister's congratulatory
message.
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